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Mr. Edward Steele f̂  i I f̂  Ci 
Ohio Power Siting Board * U U U 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Chamberlin-Mansfield 345 kV Transmission Line Loop to Hanua Substation 
Case No. 13-0834-EL-BLN 

Completion of Construction 

Dear Mr. Steele, 

This letter is associated with the Letter of Notification submitted on April 15, 
2013 for the Chamberlin-Mansfield 345 kV Transmission Line Loop to Hanna 
Substation Project. As previously indicated, these facilities began commercial operation 
on May 28, 2014, while minor construction activities continued. Please be advised the 
minor construction activities, primarily maintaining erosion controls while vegetation 
become reestablished in areas disturbed by construction, have been completed and the 
Notice of Termination of Ohio EPA NPDES General Permit OHC000004 was processed 
shortly before the end of November. As such, construction ofthe project has been 
completed on approximately December 1, 2014. Additionally it may be helpful to note 
that construction ofthe Bruce Mansfield-Glenwillow 345 kV Transmission Line (Docket 
12-1726-EL-BLN) continues and partially overlaps the east end ofthe Chamberiin-
Mansfield 345 kV Transmission Line Loop to Haima Substation Project. 

Ifyou have any questions regarding this project, please contact me at (330) 761-
4268. 

Sincerely, 

1-800-646-0400 

Ted Krauss, 
Manager Siting, Survey & Right-of-Way 
FirstEnergy Service Company 

cc: J. O'Dell (OPSB) 
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